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Communication No. 2140 
 
 

 

Nathalie Pechalat, ISU Ice Dance Technical Committee member - 

Resignation 
 
 

Considering a potential conflict of interest situation related to her double function as Figure 

Skating media consultant and Ice Dance Technical Committee member, Ms. Nathalie Pechalat, 

an appointed member of the ISU Ice Dance Technical Committee (IDTC), has decided to resign 

from her IDTC function with immediate effect.  

 

The ISU thanks Nathalie for her contribution towards Ice Dance as a Skater as well as IDTC 

member and wishes her the very best for her future endeavours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tubbergen,            Jan Dijkema, President 

 January 25, 2018 

Lausanne,       Fredi Schmid, Director General  


